
 

 

Invitation for Japan Foundation Program 2012-2013 

 
 
It is a great pleasure to inform you that, The Japan Foundation 

invites individuals and organizations to participate in programs 
of The Japan Foundation. A variety of programs are organized 

by category and objective, each with its own stipulated 
conditions. Anyone or any organization satisfying eligibility 

requirements and meeting program objectives is welcome to 
apply to programs. Application forms and necessary 

information are available from the following website: 
 

http://www.jpf.go.jp/e/program/index.html 

 
If you are interested in these programs, please fill out the 

application forms, make two photocopies of each application 
and submit all three sets (including original) to the Embassy by 

1st December, 2011, whereas, the deadline of the “Audio-Visual 
and Publication Exchange Program” is November 18, 2011.We 

would very much appreciate earlier submission. 
 

For further information please contact the Embassy of Japan 
(Telephone:8810087, Information and Cultural Affairs Division). 
 


